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            Laying the foundations for a bright future 
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A little note from Mrs FitzGerald… 
 

The end of another fabulous week here at Hundon! I for one cannot believe the rapid rate at 
which this academic year has flown! We only have one week of school left to go!  

All the children have worked so hard this year, as their annual reports show, we are proud of 
them and we know you are too! 

Our Year 6 Leaver’s Presentation was lovely this afternoon. They did a great job! We wish our 
Year 6’s luck in the next phase of their learning ~ they are definitely ready! We know they are 
going to wow their new teachers.  

I am sure everyone is looking forward to the weekend ~ enjoy if you can!  

Warm regards, Mrs FitzGerald 

 

~ Good Luck to Our Year 6 Leavers ~  

Lacey Shepherd 

Tommy Baker  Harrison Bentley 

Alanna Claydon-Hall 

Danielle French  Rocco Lansdown 

Ethan Marshall 

Poppy Merrifield  Milo Perrett 

Hartley-Love Prime 

Ian Sharpe Amelia Ahlquist Yvie Rudkin 

 Luke Richardson-Walsh  
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FORTHCOMING EVENTS 

Please check back regularly as additional dates added as and when activities / visits are confirmed! 
 

SUMMER TERM 2023 
 

(Wednesday 19th July to Friday 21st July ~ Unity School Transition Days for Year 6)  
 

Friday 21st July ~ LAST DAY OF TERM 

 

AUTUMN TERM 2023 

 Monday 4th September to Wednesday 20th December  
 

Monday 4th September & Tuesday 5th September 2023: non-pupil days (PD Days)  

The children return on Wednesday 6th September 
 

Autumn Half-Term ~ Monday 23rd October to Friday 27th October  
 

Christmas Holiday ~ Thursday 21st December 2023 to Tuesday 2nd January 2024 

 

 

AS BEFORE: HUNDON: STAFFING AND CLASS ORGANISATION UPDATE ~ SEPTEMBER 2023  
 

As the end of term looms, we wanted to keep you informed of developments related to staffing and 
class organisation with the new academic year in mind.  
 

You know we have focused on recruitment continuously through the year and been very clear in our 
desire for a four-class structure going forward. With this in mind, we have a few changes to current 
staffing arrangements.  
 

Many of you will remember my sharing of our appointment of Miss Juliet Edwards back in May. 
Miss Edwards brings a wealth of key stage two experience, including with mixed ages, having 
recently taught Years 5 and 6. Miss Edwards will be joining the Federation and lead our year 5 and 
6’s in Hawthorn Class (20 pupils) here at Hundon. Miss Edwards has visited us several times, and 
was with us for our ‘Move Up’ days so the children have had time to get properly acquainted.  
 

This change will maintain the consistency in teaching for Hawthorn Class whilst affording the 
Federation additional leadership capacity by providing Miss Buckle, our Federation Deputy 
Headteacher a reduced teaching commitment. 
 

Oak Class will include our Year 3 and Year 4 children (24 pupils) and Miss Blackwell will be their 
teacher.  
 

We are reinstating Willow Class for our Year 1 and Year 2 children (23 pupils.) Mrs Thompson will 
remain at Hundon and teach this class.  
 

Mrs Copping will remain with us at Hundon, teaching the new reception children (8 pupils) who 
will be Cherry Class in September.  
 

Mrs Shilling, Miss Peacock and Mrs Harding will provide additional learning support for specific 
individuals and groups of children.  
 

If you have any questions or queries about this please contact me at school.  
 

Warm regards, Mrs FitzGerald 
 

 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 

 



 

 



 



 


